
SEND  

Coffee  

Morning 
Miss Higgins would like to invite you to join a  SEND Coffee 

Morning on  

 

Tuesday 30th November at 9am-10am 

 

We will be welcoming SENDIASS who will be providing a 

virtual presentation about their service. 

 If you cannot attend the coffee morning, please contact the 

school office if you would like a link to the SENDIASS 

presentation. 

Would you like to network with other parents? Do you want clarity on how 

pupils with SEND are supported in school? Would you like to support in 

strategies at home? Would you like know more about outside agency 

support?  

 

 


